Highters Heath Community School

Highters Heath Lane Birmingham

B14 4LY

Email:enquiry@hightersheath.excelsiormat.org

Website: www.hightersheath.co.uk









Dear Parents and Carers,

We would like to invite you to attend a meeting for Reception parents on **Friday 11**th **October at 2.15pm.**

Headteacher: Mrs J.Aulton

Tel: 0121 464 2459

The aim of this meeting is to talk with you about what your child will be learning in school this year, share important updates and information on the Early Years Curriculum and will be a chance to meet with myself to answer any questions you may have about your child starting school.

We hope you can attend this meeting as it will be an opportunity to find out ways to help your child at home and to share with you all the fantastic learning opportunities your child will have with us this year. During this meeting we will also be discussing our 'No Outsiders' curriculum.

We look forward to seeing you there.

Thank you for your continued support,

Yours sincerely,

Mrs V Delves

Assistant Headteacher